
 

      February, 2013 Newsletter       

   Healthy Habits is what this month is all about!   Lots of  healthy 
cooking, exercise and good hygiene.  Let’s get motivated!! Our staff  has lots 
of fun filled activities  and can’t wait to get started.  Parents just a reminder 
please be sure to have your child in attendance by 9:00am and VPK by 8:30am 
this will let us get our morning program started without any interruptions. Also 
be sure that your child washes their hands prior to entering the classroom let us 
keep our enviroment germ free.  Have a Sweet Month!!! 

   Parents you can also read this newsletter online at              
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy!   

                         Thank you, 

          Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

          Administrator’s News… 

            “February Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

“Healthy Habits” 

Our Letters for February are: 

“U, V, W” 

   Our Numbers and Shapes for February… 

“3, 4, 5 /14,15,16” 

“Octagon, Rectangle, Heart” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“White, Red, Pink” 
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     “February, 2013” 
 
Valentine Day Card Exchange/ 
All Classrooms… 
February 14,2013 
 
VPK Valentine Day Dance… 
February 14,2013… 
 
Parents Night Out… 
February 15, 2012 
 
No VPK… 
February 18, 2013 
     

         
 

                                
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students and staff members in February’ 2013… 

                                               
 
     Claire Beckham…2/3                              Grayson Moran…2/26 
     Nathan Sheffield…2/11                           Colin Munro…2/26 
     Porter Twigg…2/12                                 Cameron Reeser…2/26 
     Christopher Mossbrook…2/16                Jonathan Ndomb…2/27 
     Henry Baker…2/19 
     Samuel Jex-Gomez…2/27 
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        Infant News 

 

                

   Hello to you all and let’s all enjoy this month and share lot’s of LOVE. 
We would like to welcome Neymar to the infant room. 

Congratulations to Elena!   Enjoy yourself in the 

Developmental 1 room.  Mr. Bastian is taking a few steps. 

Nathan, Grant and Keely are standing up as long as there 

is furniture to hold on to. How cute!  Zack is crawling 

forward all over the room and Logan is enjoying floor 

time moving around the room. 
 
Thank you, 
 Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 
 
 
 
 
                       Happy New Year!!! 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

              

           Development 2’s News 
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Congratulations to our big girls and 

boy,  Kayden, Julia and Danica as they move on 

to the Developmental 2’s. We will miss you! 

We welcome Elena, German and Hailey, nice to 

have you join us.  We are all growing and 

learning lots.  

    Parents please try to keep an extra jacket in your child’s cubbies for those cool days. Keep an 

eye on our parent info board for any upcoming 

events and special announcements. 
 
Thank you,   
 Ms. Bonnie, Mrs. Karen & Ms. Sandra 
                                                                          

                  

                      

                      

 

    

 

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

  

  

     Hello!   This month we will be talking about healthy 
habits, different kind of foods and exercise to keep our bodies and 
hearts healthy. We would also like to welcome three new friends 
to our class Julia, Danica and Kayden.  We are so glad that you 
have joined us.  Exercise time is going to be fun bodies in motion 
so let’s be ready to exercise. 
   Parents please be sure to check your child’s file daily and their 
cubbies throughout the week for any soiled clothing. Please be 
aware of the parent info board for any upcoming events as well. 
            Thank you, 

                           Ms. Brandi & Ms. Tiffany 

      

     Love is in the air as we slide into February. Our classroom learning 
activities are paying off, so we will be adding a new challenge to our curriculum 
such as more name writing skills, color spelling and suggestions for help at 
home. 
Our little ones are smart and always ready to learn new things. We will continue 
our art projects & fun cooking activities.  Thank you for all your support in 
making our activities a success.  
    If you have any easy cool ideas to share that are theme related we would really 
appreciate hearing from you.  Parents keep in mind our tropical weather is 
unpredictable so please keep a set of appropriate clothes in your child’s cubbie 
and extra ones  accidents happen. Reminder to check your child’s file box and 
our parent info board for upcoming activities and important dates. 
 
Thank you, 
 Ms. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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                  Developmental 3B’s News  

 

Love is in the air and we are prepared for a new month of 
learning and lot’s of fun. Thank you parents for the participation for 
our 100

th
 day of VPK project. We all had fun! Remember keep up 

the word blending and compound word practice at home.  The 
children really are benefiting from your help.  Reminder homework 
is due due every Friday. 
     February 14, 2013 we will be having a Valentine’s day dance 
and card exchange.  Please read parent info board for more 
information.  Parents please remember as our weather continues to 
be somewhat chilly in the mornings, have a jacket/sweater and 
spare clothes labeled in your child’s cubbie. Let’s have a great 
month! 
                                            Thank you,    
                                       Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya 
                        

                                      

                             Development 4’s / VPK News  
                             

                          

   

 

 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

     The month’s theme is Healthy Habits! 
We will talk about the cool ways to stay fit and healthy. 
We have some awesome art activities and cooking activities planned 
for this month as well to teach us all about being healthy. We would 
like to extend an invite to some of our friends that might be a Doctor, 
Nurse, Health Instructor, Chef, Dentist, Barber/Beautician etc. our 
children would really enjoy a visit. 
 Please stop in and say hello. 
 Thank you,  
 Ms. Russ  

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


